
 

 

Date: 17th January, 2025 
 
To, 
The Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai –400 001 
 
Ref: Scrip Code: 524594 
 
Dear Sir(s)/Madam(s), 
 
Subject: Intimation of In-principal Approval received for listing of up to a maximum of 2,30,000 
Equity Shares of Rs. 10/- each to be issued under “Aeonx Digital Technology Employee Stock 
Option Plan 2024” (“ESOP 2024”) 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, as amended, BSE Limited has issued In-principal approval letter vide Ref: DCS/IPO/AK/ESOP-
IP/3487/2024-25 for the listing of up to a maximum of 2,30,000 Equity Shares of Rs. 10/- each under 
ESOP 2024.  
 
The In-principal approval letter received from BSE is enclosed herewith.  
 
We request you to kindly note the same and take into your records.  
 
Thanking you.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Aeonx Digital Technology Limited 
 
 
 
Krupal Upadhyay 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
 
Encl: As above 
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